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Brandy Butler

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 8:54 AM
To: 'Julie Kaplan'
Subject: RE: Docket No. 04974-17

Good morning Ms. Kaplan: 
 
I do apologize for the delayed response pertaining to your request. Per your request, we have added you 
to the mailing list as an interested person in Docket 170122-EI.  Please note that this contact information 
is public record and will be available on internet searches.  If you have any changes or wish to have your 
information removed, you should forward those requests to clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  
 
As an interested person you will receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action 
orders, final orders, and notices of Commission conferences via e-mail.  If you are interested in receiving 
documents other than those mentioned above, for example, procedural orders, please contact staff 
counsel for instructions on becoming a party of record.  The phone number for our General Counsel's 
Office is (850) 413-6199. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our office at (850) 413-6770. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Julie Kaplan [mailto:julie.kaplan@sierraclub.org]  
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 3:00 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 04974-17 
 
Dear Clerk's Office Staff: 
Please add me, Sierra Club's Qualified Representative as an interested person to Docket No.  04974-17. The relevant contact information is 
below. 
Thank you, 
 
Julie  
 
Julie Kaplan 
Sierra Club 
Senior Attorney 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Environmental Law Program 
50 F Street NW, Eighth Floor 
Washington, D.C 20001 
Phone: 202 548 4592 
Email: Julie.Kaplan@sierraclub.org 
 
CONFIDENTIAL LEGAL COMMUNICATION/WORK PRODUCT 
This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential attorney-client communications and/or confidential attorney work product. If you 
receive this e-mail inadvertently, please notify me and delete all versions from your system.  
 




